
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

March 2023 
 
 

Welcome Everyone to our first newsletter. 
 
We thought you would like something to keep you updated regularly on the events 
the PTFA have planned for the future. There will also be updates on the ‘Surfleet 
Primary School PTFA’ Facebook group, so be sure to join so you don’t miss all the 
action. 
 
A huge THANK YOU goes to PK and Amandeep at Surfleet Premier Stores and Post 
Office for their generous donation of the Smarties for The Smarties Challenge. You all 
helped to raise £84.60 which will go towards the new reading books for the school.  
 
Our next celebration is Mother’s Day. By paying via ParentPay in advance your 
child/children will be able to choose a gift in school on Friday 17th March which we 
will then wrap for them so you can’t peek at your gift until the big day on Sunday 19th 
March! Parentpay will close for this at 1pm on Thursday 16th March. 
 
We always welcome new volunteers and ideas, please see Vicki, Lucy or Sophie on 
the playground if you would like to talk to us about donating some of your time to 
help us raise funds or any other events we help with the school. 
 
There is also a large selection of second hand uniform available from the PTFA. Please 
message us via Facebook and we will see if we have what you are looking for. All the 
uniform is in good condition and at a fraction of the cost of new. All items are £1 
each. 
 
Our next meeting will be advertised on the PTFA Facebook page, everybody is 
welcome to join us. 
 
 
Thank You for continuing to support the school and children.  


